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The Incredibles have had a great year. 

We have learnt lots of new things and 

have all developed academically as well 

as personally, socially and emotionally. 

 

 



English 

In the Incredibles class, we have listened to the book 

‘Library Lion’ and discussed and wrote different rules for in 

a Library. We have been looking at nonsense poems by 

Edward Lear and created our own nonsense poems. We have 

also been looking at the days of the week and features of a 

diary. We read the story ‘Waiting for Goliath’ and wrote a 

diary from Goliath’s point of view. 

 

 

 



Maths 

In Maths we have been exploring measure, fractions, time, 

tally charts and tables. We have been looking at measuring 

in centimetres and metres. Whilst exploring fractions, we 

looked at halves, quarters and found wholes. Linked to our 

fractions work, we have been looking at time and recognising 

quarter to and quarter past. We have also explored how 

many minutes there are in an hour. We have also been 

looking at tally charts and seeing if we can create our own 

tally charts and tables. Our Maths lessons are very 

practical and the children enjoy learning through play. 

 

 

 

  



Science 
This term in Science we have been looking at different 

habitats and what animals and plants live in different 

habitats. We have learnt about food chains and what 

animals/plants are at the top of the food chain or the 

bottom of the food chain. We have also been exploring what 

things that are living, dead or never alive. 

 

Foundation Subjects 

In Geography we have been learning about Kenya. We have 

looked at what different animals that you would see on a 

Kenyan safari and different activities that the children do 

in Kenya. In History we have been learning about the 

Industrial Revolution and the cotton mills in Lancashire. We 

looked at different machines that are being used within 

cotton mills and what it would be like for children living in 

the Victorian era. In PSHRE we have been looking at things 

we can do to help keep our bodies healthy by looking at the 

calories, fat and sugar that we could be putting into our 

bodies. We have also been looking at different people’s 

roles and responsibilities and if males and females have the 

same roles and responsibilities.  



 

Outdoor Learning  

This term we have enjoyed a lot of our learning in the 

outdoor environment. We have made Kenyan houses, looked 

at different micro habitats that we have found in the 

forest and made a loom with two trees and string. 

World of Work 

 

 


